
May Newsletter

May is a month filled with many celebrations and announcements, here are a few to keep in mind:

• We celebrate National Principals Day on May 1st! King Center is honored to have two wonderful principals on our team.

Principal Rhodes and Mrs. Thurman, we truly appreciate all that you do for our school community!

• May 6-12 is National Nurses Week! We are fortunate to have Nurse Marshall on our team, her dedication to our school

community has been gift to us all.

• Teacher Appreciation Week is May 8-12. King Center has been fortunate to have some of the most amazing teachers in the

state on our team!! We are honored and proud to have such an incredible teaching staff. Parents be sure to thank your

child’s teacher this week.

• May 7-13 is National Charter Schools Week!!! We celebrate the freedom of choice for families and the tenacity, innovation,

and excellence Charter Schools bring to our communities. King Center celebrates 23 years of serving families in Buffalo and

look forward to our continued legacy as a school of choice for K-8 families in Buffalo.

• Happy Mother’s Day to all the King Center moms!! We celebrate you as valued members of our school community! We

thank you for the love you continue to share for the children of our community.

• King Center is still accepting applications for Kindergarten. Join the “Leaders of Today” by sharing the application with

friends and family. www.kccs.org

• Parents of Kindergarten -2nd grade students, please return the weekend meal applications (CHIPP Parental Consent Form)

by May 6th. All forms should be given to Ms. Spain. If you need a new consent form, please see Ms. Coleman.

Enjoy the joys of Spring,

Ms. Coleman

Executive Director

Celebration!

Friday, Mary 5th

http://www.kccs.org/


Happy Mental Health Awareness Month!

“There is hope even when your brain tells you there isn’t”. John Green. Your

thoughts and feelings are important. We encourage you to identify at least

one affirmation to get through the day. For example, “I am enough” or “I

choose to have a great day”. Remind yourself why you matter!

~The Counseling Department

High School:

Please be on the lookout for correspondence from private, charter, and public

schools regarding admission. The following schools have sent admission

results:

City Honors/Olmsted results sent the week of March 6, 2023

BPS results sent the week of March 20, 2023

Performing Arts results sent the week of March 20, 2023

Once you and your child have decided which school they will attend please

update the Counseling Department. Thank you!

~ Counseling Department

Attention Parents and Guardians!

Math Camp (3rd) 

and 

Science Camp (6th)

Informational Zoom Meeting at the end of May. 

Only for students attending Camp.

Details and Zoom link to follow!

KCCS Board Meeting

Conference Room

Wednesday, May 17th

5:00pm

NYS Math Testing

Wednesday, May 3rd

Thursday, May 4th

NYS Math Make-ups

Friday, May 5th

Thursday, May 11th

Begins Monday, May 15th

Ms. L Littlefield

2c – Support Staff

Mr. Bown

8th Grade - Lead
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